
 

           

             Cardinals Newsletter September 2021 

 

Hello Parents, 

Thank you for sharing your child with me. It is such a blessing to have each of them in my class. 

They are settling into our daily routine well and making new friends. I look forward to watching 

them learn and grow this year. They love exploring everything new the classroom has to offer. 

We love to sing songs and read books together. I can already see it, is going to be a wonderful 

year!  

Our unit theme for the month of September is “All About Me”. The fruit of the spirit is 

Faithfulness. The shape is a circle       and the color is red. The memory verse is “We have the 

Lord our God to help us” 2 Chronicles 32:8. We will be learning to recognize the first letter of 

our name.   

Holiday Preschool Portraits is the week of 20th- - 24th. Joy the Comfort Dog will be visiting our 

school the 15th and the 16th from 9:30-11am. Please be on the lookout for our class schedule for 

these events.  

 As always, if you have any questions or concerns feel free to call me at the school or email me 

at lcunningham@dayonechristianacademy.org 

 

Blessings,  

Mrs. Cunningham 

 

Dates to remember: 

September 6th – DOCA closed for Labor Day 

September 14th Double Good Popcorn Sale 

September 15th and 16th Joy the Comfort Dog Visit  

September 22nd Parent Chapel Video/ See you at the Pole 

September 20th-24th Holiday Preschool Portraits 

September 25th- 43rd Annual Shrimp Boil & Benefit Auction 

 

 

mailto:lcunningham@dayonechristianacademy.org

